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Amazing Animals –  

Hatching Ducklings Experience 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Reception classes are currently learning about different animals through their topic ‘Amazing Animals’.  

To further enhance the children’s learning around this topic, on Tuesday 8th March, the Reception classes will be 

receiving a Hatching Duckling Kit! Upon delivery of the eggs, it takes approximately 2 days for the eggs to hatch. The 

children will then have ducklings to handle and care for until they are collected on Friday 18th March. At the end of the 

hire period, the ducklings are collected and safely re-homed in a suitable environment.   

To cover the costs of this exciting experience, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £6 per child. Please could 
you make the payment online via SCOpay by Friday 4th March. However, do also feel free to contact the office in 
complete confidence if you anticipate any difficulties with the payment so that we can support you with this.  
  
 
Many thanks  
 
 
 
Mrs Sollufi, Mrs Henderson and Mrs Scarborough 
 
 
 

 
 
 

      
 


